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No. MePDCL/CE (PMC)/Tech-040/2020-21/19     Dated 23rd March 2021 
 

  NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
 

This is for the general information of all concerned that the Notice issued by the 

Office of the Chief Engineer (Planning, Monitoring and Commercial), MePDCL, Shillong and 

published in the news paper and MeECL website www.meecl.nic.in., inviting Expression of 

Interest (EoI), vide No.  MePDCL/CE (PMC)/Tech-040/2020-21/8 Dated 15th February 2021 for 

empanelment of manufacturers for supply of Static Whole Current Energy Meters and meter 

boxes for use by consumers in Meghalaya, is hereby cancelled.  

 

The revised updates will be issued subsequently. 

 

         Sd/- 

            (T.R. Pdah) 

Chief Engineer (PMC) 
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